February 2025

Project Graduation Newsletter

Butter Braids & More Sale
Our first fundraiser of the year is
our annual Butter Braid sale
which begins February 17th and
includes cookie dough, snacks,
and soups in addition to the
famous butter braids. These
items are great for a holiday or
when you just need two cookies
(ok, maybe four). Orders need to
be placed by March 17th and the
items will be ready for pickup on
April 7th. See page 3 for details.

Annual Appeal
This month you will receive a
mailing requesting a donation,
this is our Annual Appeal to the
community for financial support.
It costs approximately nearly
$25,000 to host this event. This
equals over $150 per senior!
Please support the cause to the
extent that you can, as this is the
only fundraiser where we are able
to use 100% of the proceeds.

Checks: HKHS, 95 Little City Rd.,
Higganum 06441 (Attn: Project
Graduation)

Venmo @hk-projectgraduation

Next Meeting:
Wednesday, March 12th
7:00 p.m., lower media center

Contact Us:
hkprojectgraduation@gmail.com

Winter Greetings HKHS Families

5 months down, 4 to go! The Project Graduation Committee is
busy planning a fabulous celebration for our 2025 graduates, and
we would love for you to be part of it! Even if you do not have a
student in this class, your student will one day become a graduate
who will be part of this memorable experience.

There are many ways to help, including chaperoning or set up,
take-home or in-person decorating, or by supporting a fundraiser.

We consist of a group of 9-12th grade parents and we would love
to meet you! Meetings are on the second Wednesday of the
month in the lower media center at 7:.00 p.m. Even if you can't
commit to every meeting, feel free to pop in to say hi. We are
always welcoming new members to share their ideas and talents

with us.

Thank you for your support to help keep our kids safe on

graduation night!

Cindy Pitts and Keryn Felder, Co-Chairs

Volunteer from Home!

The extremely talented
Decorating Committee is busy
planning and already has got
started creating amazing
decorations for this year's
surprise theme (to be
announced at a later date).
Take-home decorations are
available, which consists of
cutting and taping, an easy task
to do while watching TV. Please
send an email to Jen or Karen
at jllsavoy@gmail.com or
rileynolan@hotmail.com to be
part of this great committee.

Photos Needed

Senior parents/guardians
- we will have a senior
photo slide show at the
Project Graduation
celebration. Please email
all photos to
hkprojectgraduation
@gmail.com. Ideally,
photos of your graduates
from school age and up
... N0 baby photos!
Group photos are
welcome. It's not too
early to begin
submissionand 3-5
photos per family is ideal.

Follow Our Socials

0 Facebook: HKHS Project Graduation

{l5)) Instagram: hkhsprojectgrad

@ Web Site: Project Graduation

PG LOGO CONTEST

FOR STUDENTS
See page 2 for details



mailto:hkprojectgraduation@gmail.com
mailto:jllsavoy@gmail.com
mailto:rileynolan@hotmail.com
mailto:hkprojectgraduation@gmail.com
mailto:hkprojectgraduation@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/p/HKHS-Project-Graduation-100057213530183/
https://www.instagram.com/hkhsprojectgrad/
https://hkhs.rsd17.org/parentteacher-org

HK PROJECT GRADUATION MORE INFORMATION:

STUDENT
LOGO
CONTEST

We are looking for a student created
logo to brand Project Graduation
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DEADLINE:
MARCH 5

REQUIREMENTS
GRADUATION THEMED

SIZE: 81/2 X 11 LANDSCAPE

2 COLORS MAX
WHITE BACKGROUND PLUS 2 MORE

DO NOT INCLUDE GRADUATION YEAR

Email submissions or guestions to
hkprojectgraduation@gmail.com




Helping you reach your goals!

Help Support HKHS Project Graduation!

Butter Braids Coffee
Cookie Dough Beef Jerky
Cake Rolls ..and more!

Please follow the instructions below to log into your e-fundraiser! From here you'll be able to make
your own purchases, plus pass along your fundraiser to family and friends!

Profits will go to Program Expenses. Scan to Order:

Start Date: 02/17/2025 Please consider donating soup to families

EndDate:cymaozs | et e Kilnoworny
Delivery: 04/07/2025

Participant to do: Follow this link to begin the following steps:
https:/my.mcmfundraising.com/signup/8XD3
Questions? contact: Lore Lina at lorelenall25@yahoo.com

1. Click the link above to register to participate in your online fundraiser-You will need to create a
password.
e Your email will be your user ID

2. To access your storefront, and make purchases click on “Your Store Link”. You and your friends can
purchase directly from there.

3. Invite buyers to purchase. Click the invite buyer’s link on the left hand side of the screen. See the 3
options.
Option 1 text the link to and then retext all the people you would like to invite to purchase.
Option 2 Copy and paste all your contact email and cell number into the box. This will send
them an invite to purchase from your store.
Option 3 copy the link and email/text it to your friend and family. This link can also go on your
social media sites. It will bring them directly to your store to purchase.
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February 2025

Upcoming Fundraisers

Oh Fudge!
March | - March 25
April Delivery, ready for Easter

Senior Yard Signs
April
Salea Sale
Albrf/




